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Greetings!  

Next MBA Meeting. We have changed the date for the next meeting to 
Sunday September 16th 10am at the Modbury Club. This change was to 
avoid conflict with the Super League Finals on the same day. We apologise for 
any inconvenience. This will also assist Match and Programme’s timeline. 

Pennant Draw. The first stage of the draw will be completed next week but 
will be released after further checking. We envisage that there will not be any 
additional changes until close to the season. If clubs withdraw sides they are 
asked to do so promptly, so any revisions to the draw can be done once only. 

Bob Schofield. Bob has informed us of his resignation from the MBA Executive 
Committee. Bob was also part of the Match and Programme committee. We 
thank him for his contribution to the organisation of the MBA. 

Vacancy. Accordingly, we have a vacancy On the Executive Committee to fill 
and the nomination forms and role statement will be forwarded to clubs by 
our hardworking Secretary Ron Mulliner. Please consider this carefully and 
pass the details onto anyone who has an interest in being involved and is 
prepared to work for the development of the MBA. Contact me for further 
details. 0417892124.    Meetings are held 3rd Monday of the month 9.30am. 

The closing date for applications: Friday 21st September 5pm. 

New Club Presidents. There are many new club officials and we will welcome 
you at the meeting on Sunday 16th Sept.  If you are unable to come, please let 
Ron Mulliner know and arrange for someone else to represent your club. 

Scorecards. Clubs will be advised when scorecards can be picked up. 

Ron Mitchell 

President. 


